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Next Board Meeting
Wednesday, July 10th, 2024, 7:00 p.m.

at the Clubhouse

Clubhouse 
Photography Content!
	 The renovation subcommittee would like 
to formally welcome all residents to participate 
in our very first Board-sponsored photography 
contest.

	 What is it? As we finalize phase 1 of ren-
ovations, we would like to fill our Clubhouse 
walls with Woodbourne-specific photography 
– images that capture the essence of our 
great community.

	 When is the contest taking place? 
July 1st – Sept 2nd (Labor Day)

	 Who can participate? Everyone, of 
all ages. Please encourage your kids to 
put their electronic devices to good use 
and capture some cool images for us!

	 How many photos are being select-
ed? We will be reviewing and selecting 
our top 5 photos for now, with potential 
of choosing more over time (or possibly 
holding another contest this winter).

	 Is there a prize? You bet! Our top 5 
winners will each receive a $25 gift card.

	 Who do we submit photos to? info@
woodbournehoa.com. General questions 
should also be directed here.

	 How many photos can I submit? As many 
as you’d like. The more, the merrier.

	 Do I need to edit them? Encouraged, but 
not required.

	 Thanks for your participation and we look 
forward to seeing our talented community mem-
bers in action!

– Your HOA Board

Notes From The 
June Board Meeting

	 It’s officially Summer! As we write this note, the temperatures of late June 
are sweltering and find us very appreciative of our Woodbourne founders for 
pushing the builder, over 30 years ago, to include a large and inviting pool to 
cool off and spend time sitting around with friends and family.
	 As a reminder – pool hours until are 10 a.m. – 9 p.m. unless adverse 
weather forces the lifeguards to close the pool deck early for safety reasons. 

As we continue to furnish and 
decorate the clubhouse, we 
may be keeping the double 
doors closed for some days, 
as we won’t want wet suits on 
the new furniture and uphol-
stery. We do ask, as we do 
every year, that children under 
ten 10 years old be escorted 
to restrooms and that walking 
is the only way to enter the 
clubhouse doors. While we 
do have non-slip luxury vinyl 
flooring installed now – water 
is always a nuisance.
	 The clubhouse commit-
tee should be commended for 
its hard work and attention to 
detail. The parts of the project 

that are completed are very well done and the colors go together perfectly. 
The large flat screen tv (now with Disney +) and other furnishings, have gone 
a long way to fulfill the goal of the updated theme. Please look for laminated 
instruction sheets, should you need or use the clubhouse for any events. We 
have tried to keep the added elements to a minimum, and complexity to none. 
The committee is also looking to add other forms of entertainment that can be 
utilized during rain delays, rental parties or events.
	 Unfortunately, pool furniture is very, very expensive. We believe we have 
found a local contact to provide us with better pricing and are working to 
make that contact and establish what that vendor has to offer. We are still look-
ing to replace 1/3 of the chairs/chaises this season. Then depending upon bud-
get and other expenditures, we will attempt to get all the furniture replaced in 
the next two (2) seasons. And speaking about replacements – the board is still 
contemplating and obtaining recommendations as to if and what we should 
plant in the spot where we lost our Spruce next to the pool. Unfortunately, 
it took decades for the tree to get to that maturity and so anything that is put 
in its place will be aesthetic for many years, before it can provide any useful 
shade.



Board Members 2023/2024
Errin Elizondo, President, ErrinE@woodbournehoa.com   

Sheryl Archuleta, Vice-President, SherylA@woodbournehoa.com   
Darrel Loyd, Treasurer, DarrelL@woodbournehoa.com           
Tony Brown, At-Large, TonyB@woodbournehoa.com           

Simon Weinstein, At-Large, SimonW@woodbournehoa.com   
Adam Sherris, At-Large, AdamS@woodbournehoa.com  

WOODBOURNE WEB SITE: www.portal.accuinc.com 
Sign in and you will be directed to Woodbourne’s community page.

Melissa Stern, Community Manager
303-733-1121 and support@accuinc.com.  

Home Owner Education: www.altitude.law
	 The WOODBOURNE newsletter is published and distributed monthly by 
the Woodbourne Homeowner’s Association, a non-profit homeowner’s associ-
ation. Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute 
a recommendation or endorsement by the publisher or the association of the 
goods or services offered therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter 
are those of the individual authors and not of the Board of Directors of your 
association or the publisher. Neither the Board, publisher, nor the authors intend 
to provide any professional service or opinion through this publication.
	 News Articles
The deadline for news articles is the 15th of the month before the 
next month’s issue. Please email news articles to the editor at info@
woodbournehoa.com. No endorsement of any product or service is 
implied or stated by its inclusion in the newsletter. All articles must 
be approved by the editor for publication, or as space permits. 

Clubhouse Reservations
The Woodbourne clubhouse is available until 10:00 p.m. on 
Sundays through Thursdays, and until midnight on Fridays and 
Saturdays. Reservations can be made through the community 
homeowner portal. First, navigate to portal.accuinc.com and 
login in with your email address and password. Next, click on 
the “Calendar & Events” tab located on the left hand side. Then 
click on the “Amenity Calendars” link under the “Calendars 
& Events” header. Click on the “New Reservation Request” 
tab and click on the “Timeline” tab at the top of the calendar. 
This will take you to the page where you will enter all of the 
information that is required to make a reservation. If you also 
want to reserve the pool, please contact the pool management 
company as well.
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Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a recommenda-
tion or endorsement by the publisher or the association of the goods or services offered 
therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual authors and 
not of the Board of Directors of your association or the publisher. Neither the Board, 
publisher nor the authors intend to provide any professional service or opinion through 
this publication. 

Advertise in this Newsletter!
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th  
of the month for the next month’s issue,  
except for the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th.   

Newsletter Connections: 303-979-7499 or 
info@newsletterconnections.com 
To find ad rates and discounts, go to  
NewsletterConnections.com or scan QR code. 

Gary Manes, Broker
Cell 303-870-9172 
www.garymanes.com
gary@garymanes.com

FREE MARKET ANALYSIS &  
REDUCED LISTING FEE 

FOR ALL OF OUR 
WOODBOURNE NEIGHBORS!

WOODBOURNE 
SPECIALIST

“Proven Performance…Not Just Promises”
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$300 off
Exterior or Interior Painting

10% off
For Payments

In CashAmerican family owned. 
30 years in business. 

Workmans Comp & Liability Insurance
Credit cards accepted

Multiple Home 
Discount

 303-908-9063

	 The Woodbourne Wave has a had a very successful 
June and looks to wrap up the season with an invite and 
state meets in mid-July. With a hard registration count 
of 96 swimmers this summer, the Wave has enjoyed a 
marked improvement from previous seasons. We wish 
them fun and success during the remaining practices and 
meets!
	 We are working to replace the sprinkler controller at 
the N/S Fremont entrance monuments. They are well past 
their expected lifespan, but to properly replace and com-
bine all the zones the two controllers manage, the devices 
and labor are costly. This $7-10,000 replacement will be 
required so we can ensure reliable automated watering 
schedules, along S Simms St and the Fremont entrance 
monuments, for the remainder of the watering season.
	 Please keep an eye on your email – we are discuss-
ing how Woodbourne can adapt to the 21st Century and 
deliver our newsletter digitally and save on consumables, 
gas and time in the distribution and delivery of the news-
letter. We are working on two options: either just the dig-
ital delivery of the version of the current layout, or a new 
template, that removes the advertising and some other 
non-Woodbourne specific content. We are working with 
the current newsletter printing company and our web 
designer for options and flexibility. We will also research 
how to provide for those residents that require a physical 
copy or access to one, so that those resident’s needs are 
addressed as well. 

Clubhouse Renovation Updates
	 Another month has passed by and hopefully you’ve seen (and are 
excited about) the progress that’s been made in the Clubhouse as we 
near the end of Phase 1. Renovations should be 100% complete by 
the time you read this article. 
	 We finalized the replacement of our ceiling track lights to better 
match the room’s updated style, and also added two ceiling fans to 
help with airflow (much needed!). Our handyman also finalized some 
remaining electrical work, door trim and floor pieces.
	 The renovation subcommittee has also been working hard to fill 
the space with new furniture that we felt covered the varying needs of 
the Clubhouse: a sitting area by the TV for lounging and socializing, 
a mini workstation behind the couch, and new bar height tables for 
parties, swim meets and HOA meetings.
	 Thank you to those who made game donations, which are now 
housed in the TV wall cabinet. We’ve already seen them be put to 
good use, but we kindly request that games be put away when done 
and not left out or sitting on the floor. We’re finding individual game 
pieces all over the Clubhouse, and full games still sitting out, so 
please make sure you are helping your kiddos with cleanup. Again 
– please help us maintain the updated space by picking up after your-
self/your kids, and cleaning up games/snacks/crumbs, etc. Let’s all do 
our part together!
	 Another exciting addition is our annual Disney+ membership! Go 
ahead and treat yourself to some quality TV whenever you’d like, and 
you are also welcome to download another streaming app and login 
with your own credentials during parties and events if you so choose.
	 We also purchased a 9’ shuffleboard and full-size foosball table 
for the foyer room, which will arrive in early July. That space has 
been very underutilized in years past (other than to collect junk), 

so we decided a game room would really help bring some 
much-needed activity to the space. The Board is looking into 
creating some ground rules for the larger games and will com-
municate those out later.
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Residential HOA Compliant and Commercial Fencing, All Year Round, Installation and Repair

WE ARE SPECIALIZED IN:
•  Wood Fencing
•  Chainlink Fencing
•  Metal and Aluminum Fencing
•  Ornamental Fencing
•  Gates 

•  Farm and Ranch Fencing
•  Security Fence
•  Metal Frame Gates
•  Automated Access Systems
•  Custom and More

CALL NOW FOR A FREE ESTIMATE
Areas Served:

Denver Metro
Front Range, Colorado

720-968-9687 
www.EagleEyeFencing.com

Seth Rieck, Owner, Team Leader

FENCE
SERVICES
SPECIALISTS
COMMERCIAL AND 
RESIDENTIAL PROPERTIES

Providing trust, integrity, credentialed & insured experience and confidence since 2016.

• OPEN RAIN OR SHINE •

FARMERS’ MARKET
M E T R O  D E N V E R

Market on Your Calendar

Saturdays
SOUTHWEST PLAZA

MAY 4 - OCT 26
Southeast Parking Lot
Wadsworth & Bowles
8am-2pm or Sellout

Saturdays
LAKEWOOD

JUN 15 - SEP 28
Mile Hi Church

Alameda & Garrison
10am-2pm or Sellout

Sundays
HIGHLANDS RANCH

MAY 5 - OCT 27 
HR Town Center

9288 Dorchester St.
10am-2pm or Sellout

Wednesdays
LITTLETON

JUN 19 - SEP 25
Aspen Grove

7301 S. Santa Fe Dr.
10am-2pm or Sellout

FOR MORE INFORMATION
www.denverfarmersmarket.com

Sign up for our Newsletter!
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Violation Report 
	 All reported violations through mid-June are categorized 
below. This includes everything from an initial warning letter 
to fine imposition: 
	 Parking – 1
	 Landscaping – 1
	 Lot Maintenance – 1
	 If you would like to 
report a violation, please 
contact Melissa Stern at 
ACCU. 

Freedom is the open window through which pours 
the sunlight of the human spirit and human dignity.

–Herbert Hoover

This Space 
Intentionally Left Blank 

for Teen Services
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OB PAINTING. $350 off exterior/ $150 off  
interior. Free Estimates. Rob: 303-908-9063. 
Get the best burrito in town at Burrito King on  
Alameda & Garrison.
Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363 
Stecki painting. Inter/ext. Jeff 720-331-7025 
Tutoring - provides homework help, strength-
ens skills, and/or enrichment. Call/text Nancy,  
licensed teacher K-6, 303-932-9745 for availability. 

Private driver available. Airports and other 
rides. Call or text Seth at 720-366-7722. 
Colorado Joe Handyman Services. Fences, 
electrical, plumbing, remodels, etc. 720-331-0222 
Beef for Sale. Colorado Family Ranch. 
Price includes delivery & processing.  
719-649-0679. KSayles@plainstel.com
Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighborhood 
plumber for  14 yrs. Competitive rates.  Free es-
timate. 720-422-8139 

Lisa’s Music Studio. Piano, Guitar, Banjo, Uku-
lele, Viola, Violin, Cello, & Drums. 303-883-1157. 
Interior Painting. Detail oriented. Affordable.
Free Estimates. Jeff 720-877-4154 
Tree Pruning and removal Specialists. Call 
Mr. B! Free est., ins., 30 yrs. exp. 303-932-2514 
A/C Inspection - $49.99. Emporia Home  
Services, Your local HVAC Specialist.   
303-909-2018. (parts/addit. labor not included)

Classified ads are $4.00/line (about 40 characters/line). Contact Newsletter Connections at 303-979-7499 or info@NewsletterConnections.com to 
place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at NewsletterConnections.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is 
the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 6th. 
Residents placing ads to sell household items are not charged a fee.

CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to find local professionals to work 
on your house! You can also find activities, sale items and more!

Find more professionals to suit your needs on our Service Provider Directory at NewsletterConnections.com.
MMaakkee  TThhee  FFuuttuurree

BBuussiinneessss  BBrriigghhtt!!
OOff  YYoouurr
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330033--997799--77449999
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Special Events
	 Special events are a vital part of bringing the Woodbourne commu-
nity together. The Board is releasing this list of events for 2024 with 
the qualification that any listed event may be cancelled, rescheduled 
or postponed. The list here includes the current dates for these events. 
More information will be provided as it is made known.
	 July 4 – Bike parade and pool celebration

The land of opportunity. You just need the right 
people and the right work ethic and you can 

accomplish anything. –Bob Poser

We must be free not because we claim freedom, 
but because we practice it.

–William Faulkner

Contact me at: 303-910-8505
Email: LoriJacksonRealtor@gmail.com
Website: ActionJacksonRealEstate.com

LORI JACKSON,LORI JACKSON, Realtor, NEIGHBORHOOD SPECIALIST
with Betsy R Prinzi

Happy 4th of July!
“Be fire wise with“Be fire wise with

your home all year”your home all year”
- Clean roofs, gutters, pine needles - Clean roofs, gutters, pine needles 
- Use rock vs mulch for landscaping - Use rock vs mulch for landscaping 
- Move flammable materials 10’ from home - Move flammable materials 10’ from home 
- Cover vents with metal mesh - Cover vents with metal mesh 
- Mow grass to 4” & trim trees- Mow grass to 4” & trim trees
- When replacing fences…don’t use wood- When replacing fences…don’t use wood

Your home is one of your largest investments…Your home is one of your largest investments…
Keep it safe and call me for a complete list of helpful tips. Keep it safe and call me for a complete list of helpful tips. 
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“Proven Performance…Not Just Promises”
833-563-1835
www.TheNestSchool.com

Discover the future of
childcare and preschool!

Six locations in the 
Greater Denver Area. 

Time to GetTime to Get GROWINGGROWING

Get to 
know us!

Concerts in Clement Park
	 Foothills Park & Recreation District is proud to offer 
Concerts in Clement Park free to the public and put on for the 
benefit of District residents and South Jefferson County resi-
dents. This outdoor series of concerts incorporates community 
collaborations and grant funded performances which are free, 
open to the public and family friendly. Performances are held 
at the Grant Family Amphitheater in Clement Park. All concerts 
start at 7 p.m. and are held on select Thursdays.
	 •	 July 11: The Grass Project – bluegrass, progressive 

instrumental
	 •	 July 18: Roka Hueka – Latin ska, rock, cumbia, reggae
	 •	 July 25: Groove ‘N Motion – variety band, R&B, funk
	 •	 August 1: SoundTrack Chamber Orchestra – orchestral 

movie soundtrack
	 •	 August 8: Julia Kirkwood – alternative pop, rock

Summer Concert Series
	 The Littleton Museum and the Friends of the Library and 
Museum are delighted to be able to welcome you and your 
families back to the museum front lawn for the 2024 Summer 
Concert Series. The concert series is free, with open lawn seat-
ing on a first come, first serve basis. Concerts take place on 
Wednesdays from 6:30 p.m. - 8 p.m 
	 •	 The ThreadBarons, Wednesday, July 10, 2024
	 •	 Chris Thompson & Friends, Wednesday, July 17, 2024
	 •	 Delta Sonics Wednesday, July 24, 2024
	 •	 Dakota Blonde, Wednesday, July 31, 2024 	
	 Food Truck: Mike’s Coneys: Food truck serving Michigan-
style coney dogs.
	 Guests are welcome to bring their own food as well.
	 Shade: Please don’t bring large pop-up tents. If you bring 
an umbrella for shade, please sit toward the back so you don’t 
block the view of others.
	 Pets: Well-controlled pets on short leashes are welcome.
	 Kids’ Dance Zone: The Kids’ Dance Zone is to the left of 
the stage (as you face the stage). It’s a great spot to get those 
wiggles out and for kids to dance with their tall grown-ups 
without blocking views of the stage. 
	 Bad Weather: The show goes on in the rain. In the event 
of extreme temperatures, strong wind, downpours, severe 
weather warnings, and/or close lightning the Museum may 
cancel or delay a show for a short time. If a show is canceled, 
the Museum will post an announcement on the Museum’s 
Facebook page immediately. If there’s no post on Facebook, the 
show is still on! 

–https://www.museum.littletonco.gov/Events-Programs


